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TO: PUBLIC DISTRIBUTION: 

At the January 9, 2002 business meeting, the California Energy Commission determined the 
Tesla project Application for Certification (AFC) and supplemental material to be data 
adequate, thus beginning the discovery, analysis, phases of the energy facility siting process. 

If you want information on how you can participate in the Energy Commission's review of the 
project, or if you have a disability and need assistance in order to participate at a business 
meeting or workshop, please contact Priscilla Ross in the Energy Commission's Public 
Adviser's Office at (916) 653-6612, at least five days before a workshop is scheduled, (toll 
free in California at (800) 822-6228), or by email atpao@energy.state.ca.us. Technical or 
project schedule questions should be directed to Jack W. Caswell, Siting Project Manager at 
(916) 653-0062 or by email atjcaswell@energy.state.ca.us. The status of the project, copies 
of notices, an electronic version of the AFC and other relevant documents are also available 
on the Energy Commission's Internet web site at http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/tesla. 
News media inquiries should be directed to Assistant Executive Director, Claudia Chandler, 
at (916) 654-4989. 

AVAILABILITY OF THE TESLA POWER PROJECT DOCUMENTS: 

Copies of the AFC and supplemental material are available at the following public library 
location: 

Tracy Public Library Livermore Public Library Brentwood Branch Library 
20 E. Eaton Avenue 1000 S. Livermore Avenue 751 3rd St. 
Tracy, CA 95376 Livermore, CA 94550 Brentwood, CA 94513 

Copies are also available at the Energy Commission's Library in Sacramento, the California 
State Library in Sacramento, and at public libraries in Los Angeles, San Francisco, Fresno, 
and Eureka. In addition, copies will be distributed to those public agencies, which would 
normally have jurisdiction except for the Energy Commission's exclusive authority to certify 
sites and related facilities. 
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